TOWN OF STANFORD

RECREATION COMMISSION MEETING OF 5-9-12

PRESENT:
Sue Blouse, Chair



Evelyn Seipp



Karla Triola



Samantha Cole

Also Present:  Mark D’Agostino Town Board Liaison

MINUTES:  Minutes of April 11, 2012 were accepted with corrections.  

COMMISSION RECOMMENDATION:  Ms. Triola reported that Mr. Richard Bell, who has wonderful qualifications, was interviewed for the Rec Commission.  He will be recommended to the Town Board to fill the vacant Rec Commission position.

WEBSITE:  Registration data needs to be put on the website.

LUCIA PLAQUE:  Ms. Triola received a proof of the plaque, which she submitted to Mrs. Lucia for approval.  Ms. Triola stated that she has made arrangements with the Highway Dept. to bring a rock to the site so that the plaque may be put on the rock.  Ms. Triola will notify the family regarding the time line.  The words on the plaque were the words that Mr. Lucia’s daughter had submitted.  

BASEBALL:  A letter will be sent to Mr. Denatale regarding coaches and parents parking on the grass.  This is a concern because of the safety issues.  

BASKETBALL COURTS:  Hoops have been approved.  They will be delivered at the end of June.  

CPR CLASSES:  Pat Miglio will conduct the classes.  Pete Lyons will also be helping.  This will take place on Saturday, May 26th from 9:00 a.m. to 12:30 p.m.  

FLAG FOR REC PARK:  Mary Dalton is looking into ordering this flag.  Suggestion was to get lights mounted on the flagpole.

Registration for Rec will take place on May 19th, May 30th and the last day, June 2nd will be for non residents and residents.       

SUMMER PROGRAM EQUIPMENT:  Shuttle board , hopscotch and four square needs to be painted. 

WALK THRU FOLLOWED THE MEETING.

Respectfully Submitted by:____________________________________________






Mary Dalton, Secretary

